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Auckland Airport announces executive 
team change  
 

Auckland Airport today announced Jonathan Good, General Manager Technology and 

Marketing, will be stepping away from his role after almost four years with the 

organisation. 

Mr Good joined Auckland Airport in 2019, overseeing the strategy and delivery of 

technology and marketing platforms to meet Auckland Airport’s current and future growth 

needs. 

Auckland Airport Chief Executive Carrie Hurihanganui said: “Jonathan has led the 

marketing and technology team through one of the toughest periods in our history, 

delivering critical resiliency projects and major programmes of work during the pandemic. 

This important work has helped to put Auckland Airport in a strong position for the 

recovery and to support our future growth ambitions. Jonathan’s decided it’s the right time 

to step away and take up a new opportunity with an exciting start-up venture, and we wish 

him all the best for the future.” 

Mr Good will remain in his role until the end of April 2023, with Auckland Airport to soon 

begin the process of appointing his replacement. 
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